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“Education is the most powerful weapon
which you can use to change the world.”

—Nelson Mandela



Dear Sailor Nation,

As we approach the final stretch of the school year, I want to take a moment to
acknowledge the hard work, dedication, and spirit each of you has shown. The
end of the year is in sight, and together we have navigated the challenges and
celebrated the successes that have marked this journey. Every achievement,
big or small, has been a testament to the strength and perseverance within our
school family.

Now more than ever, I encourage everyone to stay strong and extend grace to
one another. The pressures of the final months can be challenging, but
remember that we are all in this together. Offering kindness, patience, and
support can make a world of difference. Our shared commitment to uplifting
each other makes our school community a truly special place. Whether you are
a student pushing through the last assignments, a teacher guiding your class to
the finish line, or a parent providing unwavering support, your efforts are
deeply appreciated.

With Easter just around the corner, I hope this season brings you joy, renewal,
and time spent with loved ones. It is a wonderful opportunity to pause, reflect,
and embrace the spirit of hope and new beginnings. May your celebrations be
filled with laughter and meaningful moments.

Let us carry that spirit of renewal into these final weeks of the school year. Take
pride in all that you have accomplished and continue to strive for excellence.
Remember, success is not only measured by grades or awards, but also by the
growth, resilience, and kindness you demonstrate each day.
Thank you for your continued dedication and kindness. Let’s finish this school
year with strength and unity.

Sincerely,
Ted Classen
Superintendent



Dear Sutherland Families,

There’s something about spring in a school building—it brings a buzz of excitement, a full
calendar, and a deep sense of pride for all that’s been accomplished throughout the year.
As the days get longer and warmer, we find ourselves reflecting on how far we’ve come and
looking ahead to some really special moments still to come.

Honors Night is scheduled for Wednesday, May 7, with a meal at 6:30 PM and the awards
presentation to follow at 7:00 PM. It serves as a highlight of the year—a time to pause and
celebrate the hard work, character, and commitment of our students. We’ll share more
details soon, but I hope you’ll plan to join us for this special evening.

Spring activities are in full swing, and while I love seeing our students shine in so many
areas, I also want to gently remind everyone of the importance of staying caught up in the
classroom. Communication is key—students should continue checking in with teachers.
We want each student to finish strong and feel proud of the work they’ve done.

To our staff: thank you. You wear so many hats—teacher, coach, mentor, encourager—and
do so with grace, grit, and heart. If you happen to cross paths with one of our staff
members in the coming weeks, I hope you’ll take a moment to thank them. Their impact
reaches far beyond the classroom walls.

Personally, this year has been full of firsts for me. And as I reflect on these past months, I
feel nothing but gratitude—for this community, for our students, and for the incredible
people I get to work alongside each day. It is truly a gift to be here.

We’ll be hosting track meets on April 5, April 17, April 23, and May 2, May 6, May 14. These
events require many hands, and if you’re willing to volunteer, we’d love to have you. Please
reach out to Mrs. Wilson or Mr. Wolken if you can help—it’s a great way to be part of
something that brings our whole school together.

Our juniors will take the ACT on April 1. They’ve been putting in the work—early mornings,
practice tests, and John Baylor sessions—and we’re incredibly proud of their efforts. After
the test, they’ll enjoy lunch together and be dismissed for the day!

Thank you for walking alongside us. Thank you for trusting us with your kids. Thank you for
being part of this Sailor family. My door is always open—please don’t hesitate to stop by or
reach out.

With Sailor Pride,
Mrs. McConnell
Sutherland Schools | 7-12 Principal
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2025-2026
Sutherland Public

School
Preschool Registration

NOW OPEN

Call the Elementary Office at
308-386-4321 and speak with
Brittney to sign your child up

Child must be 4 years old by 
July 31, 2025 to register 



2025-2026
Sutherland Public

School
Kindergarten Registration

NOW OPEN

Call the Elementary Office at
308-386-4321 and speak with
Brittney to sign your child up

Child must be 5 years old by 
July 31, 2025 to register 



TRACK & FIELD DAY

MAY 16TH 2025

STARTS AT 9AM AT THE
FOOTBALL FIELD

ELEMENTARY 

REMEMBER THERE WILL BE
WATER ACTIVITIES THIS YEAR!
SO BRING A TOWEL, & SOME

EXTRA CLOTHES, 



Serious: Mahala-2nd Place State Qualifier
Humorous: Maleah-6th Place
Persuasive: Gracie-2nd Place State Qualifier
Informative: Eliana-4th Place
Duet: Macradee & Bryer 3rd Place State Qualifier
Duet: Gracie & Mahala 2nd Place State Qualifier
OID: Lyla, Keigan, Bryden, & Leah 5th Place



Daklin Taullie
Grace Westerman

Brynlee White
Owen Keller

Gunnar Myers
Clifford Nichols
Kruz Stevenson

Joel White
Brayden Gier

Dayton Nichelson
Everet Peters

Fredrick Peters
Karleigh Hathaway

Brogan Brown
Max Dye

Bentley Lathrop
Von Barrett

Gentry Boggs
Melanie Krajewski

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
3RD QUARTER



State Bound!State Bound!Future Problem SolversFuture Problem Solvers

Our 7th grade FPS made it to state in
Kearney April 12th! Congratulations!



SUTHERLAND
ELEMENTARY  3RD  QUARTER

H IGH  HONOR  ROLL

2nd  Grade
Rex  Dye

Kaxt i n  Ke e l i ng

3rd  Grade
J er em iah  Mraz
Everet  P e t er s

4th  Grade
Kolt en  Fos t er

5th  Grade
Zayne  Lambert

Ryl e e  Mraz
Camry  Rasby
EA  He s s e l t i n e

6th  Grade
Melan i e  Kra j ewsk i



SUTHERLAND
ELEMENTARY  3RD  QUARTER

HONOR  ROLL

2nd  Grade
Laylah  s toner

Seren i t y  s tr e e t er
jo e l  wh i t e

3rd  Grade
Brandt  backer
ol i v er  barrett

j ohn  dy er
abe l  e i n s pahr
lak in  fo s t er
ma ia  lambert

luka  malt sb erger
cal l i op e  m i l l s
b ent l ey  n e l son
fredr i ck  p e t er s

4th  Grade
Kyl er  Brunz

Marston  Col eman
Alec  edwards
j o sh  harper

pyper  enderson
al ex i s  kramer

max  malt sb erger
e l i  maxcy

ol i v er  m i l l er
tanner  m i l l er
alayna  n e lms

mckenz i  Paul s en
ryl e e  pott er

hunter  she lby

5th  grade
Brae lynn  Barrett

Ta i ton  buck
p i p er  k erner

ja i sa  k ershner
ke l lan  rot ert

6th  Grade
Lane  Anderson
Von  Barrett
gentry  boggs
rhea  condon

keal ey  hathaway
samuel  malt sb erger

hadly  n emechek
dan i ca  pott er
molly  r i cht er







THANKS
YOU!

PBIS  

S u t h e r l a n d  P u b l i c  S c h o o l s

A huge shoutout to all our incredible volunteers, generous donors, and
everyone who attended our PBIS Carnival! Your support, time, and

contributions made it a huge success. We couldn’t have done it without
you! 

From setup to smiles, every moment was made special because of
YOU. Thank you for making a difference! 

#Grateful #ThankYou #CommunityStrong #MakingADifference













February
Students of theMonth
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2025 Prom
King & Queen



HIGH SCHOOL ONLY



OPEN

WHEN

WHERE



BAG    LE
with a 

B    DDY

SPSSPS

u
April  25, 2025

7:15 am to 7:45 am
Adults $2.75

School Cafeteria
RSVP to Brittney at 308-386-4321 by 4-18-25







SUTHERLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS
P.O. BOX 217
SUTHERLAND, NE 69165

HOME OF THE AILORS

MAIL TO:

DATES TO BE ON THE
LOOK OUT FOR

04-08-2025 6PM SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
04-09-2025 1PM DISMISSAL

04-18-2025 NO SCHOOL-EASTER BREAK
04-21-2025 NO SCHOOL-EASTER BREAK

04-29-25 6PM ELEMENTARY SPRING CONCERT
04-29-2025 7PM SPRING HS CHORUS CONCERT


